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To Whom it May Concern,

I, along with my family and friends who live in the area, would like you to please
consider leaving the promenade closed to vehicle traffic.  

Not only is it a lovely experience to enjoy a stroll with out worrying about traffic, but
each time I am there, I notice how many young people are out enjoying it as well. It’s
nice to see kids outside spending time with friends and family as opposed to sitting in
front of a video game or cell phone.

Thank you,
Katie Quick
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